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From: Marcus A. Davila
Sent: Friday, February 03, 2017 9:49 AM
To: Stephanie Johnson
Subject: Fwd: FW:

Thank you
Marcus Davila

Begin forwarded message:

From: Sue Snider <ssnider@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Date: February 3, 2017 at 9:08:15 AM EST

To: Mark Finigan <mfinigan@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Ce: "Marcus A. Davila" <madavila@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: FW:

FYi

From: noreply@ncpa.us [mailto:noreply@ncpa.us]
Sent: Friday, February 03, 2017 8:58 AM

To: Sue Snider <ssnider@cityofkeywest-fl.eov>
Subject:

Dear Sue Snider,

Thank you for registering with NCPA! As a new participant we would like to introduce you
to our service offerings.

As a registrant of NCPA, you will have access to all of our national cooperative contracts.
Our contracts are thoroughly evaluated, then awarded to reduce the cost of goods and
services by leveraging the purchasing power of public agencies in all 50 states. NCPA
utilizes state-of-the-art procurement resources and solutions that result in contracts that
ensure all public agencies are receiving products and services of the highest quality at the
lowest prices.

All NCPA contracts have been competitively solicited by a lead public agency. Each




solicitation contains language that allows the contract to be used by other government
agencies. State statutes allow one government agency to purchase from contracts
competitively solicited by another government agency.

To view the available contracts and the awarded vendors, which are now available to you
as an NCPA participant, please visit our website at www.ncpa.us/Vendors. On our
website you will also find corresponding due diligence documentation and supporting
information on all of our vendors. For your records, a copy of the Master
Intergovernmental Cooperative Purchasing Agreement (MICPA) can be downloaded

here. We encourage you to treat our contracts as an extension of your own, as they are
available for your immediate usage. There are no costs or obligations for your
organization to participate with us. Registration is free and there are no volume
minimums on purchases made through our contracts. Billing is executed directly from the
servicing vendor, which is no different than if your agency were using your own contracts.

Communication with you and your organization is important to us, and our goal is to keep
you informed of new solicitations and contract awards when finalized. To stay engaged
with NCPA you can follow us on Twitter, like us on Facebook, or connect with us on
LinkedIn. And, of course, we are always available to answer any questions via e-mail or
phone.

We're excited that you’re now a part of NCPA and we look forward to working with
you! Please continue to share your feedback on our contracts and NCPA’s service
offerings. Click here to return to the NCPA Home Paage.

Best regards,

Jonathan Applegate
Director, Operations

info@ncpa.us
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